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Port of San Francisco 
As-Needed Micro-LBE Structural Engineering Services  
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
The Port intends to advertise an as-needed Micro-LBE project for structural engineering services for 
upcoming Port projects.  The scope of services includes structural engineering consulting, inspection 
of marine and land-based structures, peer review of structural engineering designs, structural plan 
review, cost estimating, and constructability reviews.  
 
The value of the contract is expected to be $1 million with a term of four years. 
 
 
ANTICIPATED SCHEDULE 

• Advertisement of RFP Q3 2023 
• Award of contract Q4 2023 

 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION 
CONTACT: Rod Iwashita, Chief Harbor Engineer, Rod.Iwashita@SFPort.com 
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